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I am adamantly opposed to this bill. It is just another Right-Wing Power Grab. It 

serves no useful purpose other than voter suppression, of which there has been a 

longstanding history in every part of this country. Easy, unincumbered access to 

casting a ballot is the strongest base for a true democracy. This is a step toward the 

complete destruction of the unalienable rights promised in the Declaration of 

Independence and repeatedly reinforced by amendments to our National Constitution 

that all elected officials swear to protect.  


